CITY OF CEDARVILLE
CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES
April 24,2018

The Special City Council Meeting was called to order by Mayor Mark Isenhower
at 6 p.m. after he declared a quorum was present. Council members present were
Alderman Breshears, Alderman Johnson, and Alderman Odom. Alderman
McClendon and Treasurer Sandy Cook were absent due to family obligations.

There was no unfinished business.
NEW BUSINESS

Bids were opened for the Double Chip Seal for Bewley and Dorothy Roads. Three
bids were submitted.

Moore Contracting of Pocola, OK bid $279,045
K&R Construction of Pocola, OK bid $236,135
Cummings Chip Sealing, Inc, of Batesville, AR bid $233,830

Alderman Odom made a motion to accept the low bid from Cummings Chip
Sealing of $233,830 and was seconded by Alderman Breshears. Passed 3-0.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned.

Qg anda pﬁb/k

Mayor Recorder/Treasurer



